
O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

Hello Osprey Families! We appreciate your support by
bringing your child to school on time each day. 
 Attendance matters for making the most of learning.
School Choice for the 2023-2024 school year opens
on March 1.  Students who will be in 6th grade next
year who wish to attend a school out of their zone will
need to reapply.  Our current students grades K-4 do
not need to reapply.  If you know of a family that does
not live in our zone and is interested in our arts
integration and Leader in Me programs, please
encourage them to apply online.

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  4 3  •  F E B R U A R Y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 3  

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T SB Y  I N T E R I M  P R I N C I P A L  O S B O R N E

 @LIESOspreys

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net

Read Across America Days
March 2 - Dress as your
favorite book character

March 3 - Wear Silly Socks
March 4 - Wear a Hat

March 5 - Dress as your future
career

March 6 - Dress to Impress
(Spring Pictures)

March 3
Poppin with the Principal



C O N T A C T  U S
Interim Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Social Worker Johnson

Kay.Johnson@beaufort.k12.sc.us

N E W S  T H I S  W E E K

IXL Math Challenge the focus will be number of
questions correct. In addition, students are
encouraged to spend 15 minutes or more on IXL
Math per day for homework or 60 minutes for the
week.. Students can sign in at the district’s custom
IXL page:
https://www.ixl.com/signin/beaufortcsd, or you
can download the app from the Apple or Google
Play stores.

https://www.ixl.com/signin/beaufortcsd


Leader in Me: The Importance of Goals

Research has shown that the simple act of writing a goal greatly increases the chances
of accomplishing the goal. If the goal is broken down into action steps and the action
steps are tracked, goals have an even greater percentage of success.
At school, your student may write their academic and personal goals in a Leadership
Notebook® or Portfolio. You will gain a lot of information on how your student is doing
if you ask your student to tell you about their goals. The goals chosen are meaningful to
your student so be sure to practice Habit 5: Seek First to Understand, Then to Be
Understood.
At our school we use the process of The 4 Disciplines of Execution® or 4DX. In this
process your student creates Wildly Important Goals® or WIGS as we call them.
Encourage your student to share and post their WIGS at home, and ask them how you
can help and support them in their goals.
The Leadership Notebook or Portfolio idea can also be used in your home. Create goals
such as reading together, eating dinner at the table, or doing an activity together.
Involve everyone in the family in choosing a meaningful goal and action steps. 
Post the goal and the action steps in a visible place and be sure to track and celebrate
progress!

Adapted from: https://www.leaderinme.com/resources/the-importance-of-goals 

https://www.leaderinme.com/resources/the-importance-of-goals



